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NORTH SLOPE BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: Qaiyaan Harcharek, President 

Members of the School Board 

THROUGH:  Pauline Harvey, Superintendent 

FROM: Naomi Digitaki, Human Resources Director 

DATE: January 8, 2020 

SUBJECT: Extension of FFCRA COVID LEAVE Memo No. SB21-108  

(Action Item) 

Issue Summary: 

The Administration is recommending the extension of FFCRA COVID-19 sick leave until 

March 31, 2021. 

Background: 

On Monday, December 21, 2020, lawmakers decided they would not extend the FFCRA but 

instead will allow employers to decide if their company will continue to provide paid leave and, 

therefore, be eligible for the payroll tax credit. This option is available until March 31, 2021. 

Proposed Motion: 

“I move that the NSBSD Board of Education approve the recommendation to extend the FFCRA 

COVID-19 sick leave until March 31, 2021.” 

Moved By:__________________________  Seconded By:______________________________ 

Vote: ______________________________ 

Electronic Signature Approval: 

I approve, all recommended contracts listed in memo no. SB21-108, to be electronically stamped 

and dated with approval from the following Board members.  

Electronic Signature and Date: 

Please sign in the middle 

DocuSign Envelope ID: 0257B3DC-0B78-497A-973E-E59568F5D2BC
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Electronic Signature and Date: 

Please sign in the middle 

Board Member 

DocuSign Envelope ID: 0257B3DC-0B78-497A-973E-E59568F5D2BC




